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June 6, 2024
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor Keith R. Sydnor
President Kole and the Laurel City Council
FROM: Russell E. Hamill, Chief of Police /7\67%
SUBJ: Bid Recommendation for Purchase of Ammunition

The Laurel Police Department is requesting permission to purchase ammunition
for Fiscal Year 2025 to be used in accordance with the training standards of the Maryland
Police and Correctional Training Commission and this department.

Specifications:
We will be riding the Maryland State Contract #001B9400284 for this purchase
through The Gun Shop.

Funding:
Funding for this purchase is included in the Adopted FY2025 Operating Budget in

account #301-52571 entitled Ammunition Purchases with a line item total of $55,000.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the Mayor and City Council approve the purchase of
ammunition in the amount of $55,000 through the Maryland State Contract pricing with
The Gun Shop.

Should you have any questions or desire further information, please contact me at
(301) 498-0092, Extension 1130.

REVIEWED:
' (#) L )i/ 209

S. Michele Saylef, Direttor " Date
Department of Budget and Personnel Services

Cc:  Christian Pulley, City Administrator ,
Joanne Hall-Barr, Deputy City Administratot@]]/
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